
Year % 

Reception 97.81% 

1 98.70% 

2 97.18% 

3 97.12% 

4 94.55% 

5 97.81% 

6 96.52% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Year % 

Reception 96.30% 

1 97.51% 

2 96.87% 

3 95.31% 

4 96.04% 

5 94.76% 

6 96.34% 

Attendance 

What’s your attendance 
grade? 
 
A = 100% Excellent            
B = 98%   Very good           
C = 95%   Good                   
D = 92%   Satisfactory        
E = 90%   Below Average  
F = 85%   Poor                             
E = 80%   Unacceptable     
  

 

Whole school attendance  
6th March to 20th March. 

Whole school attendance 
from the beginning of the 

academic Year 
3rd September to 20th 

March  

Congratulations to Year 1 
with 98.7% Attendance  

Attendance from * Sept to * Sept for 
Key Stage 1 and 2 is *% 

School Attendance from * Sept to * 
Sept for Key Stage 1 and 2 is *%  
Please ensure your child attends 

school unless they are too unwell to do 
so.   

All children should be in school by 
8.50am at the latest. 

 

 
We carry the light of Christ as we love, live, learn and look after each other 

St Edward’s News Letter 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                 Date 22/03/19.  
The weather has brightened up and the children have enjoyed a variety of 
activities over the last two weeks.  
The children looked fabulous in their silly socks today! Thank you for all your 
contributions over the last two weeks for our Eggtravaganza. A big thank you 
to two of our parents, Mrs Green and Mrs Scroggie, who organised the cake 
sale to raise money for Down syndrome day, we have raised £180 so far for a 
great cause. Below is a reminder of the competitions for the Eggstravaganza, 
if you would like your child to participate entries need to be in school on 
Friday 5th April. 
 

YEAR GROUP ACTIVITY 

Nursery & Reception Easter bonnets                

Y1 & 2 Decorated eggs 

Y3 & Y4 Easter cards 

Y5 & Y6 Easter gardens 

 
All classes have taken part in a drama workshop run by Stagecoach and we 
certainly have a few budding actors and actresses in the making! 
A huge well done to Emmie Y2, Scarlett Y4 and Archi-Blue Y6 who 
represented the school at the local cluster spelling bee- they were an asset to 
the school and did incredibly well. A big well done to Archi-Blue who won his 
age category! 

 

                                                         
 
Well done to the children in KS1 who represented us at a local gymnastics 
competition. You were noticed for your hard work and thank you for 
representing the school so well. 
 

CATHOLIC LIFE 
 

 

 
 
 

Thanks go to Year 3 who led our mass celebrating the feast of St Joseph. The 
children reflected on the role Joseph played in Jesus’ life.  
 
On Sunday, the year three children will be making their Sacrament of 
Reconciliation. Please keep them in your prayers during this special time. 
 
The children have been thinking and praying about the incident in Christchurch 
throughout the week. 
 
As part of our preparations for Easter Year 3 and 4 are performing a Stations 
of the Cross reflection on Monday 8th April at 2.15pm. Parents are most 
welcome to come and watch this reflection. 

Learning is the lifelong process of transforming information and experience into 
knowledge, skills, behaviour and attitudes. 

 



 

 
Dates for your Diary. 

 
 24th March- Sacrament of Reconciliation- Year 3. 

 26th March- class assembly 9.15am- Year 1. 

 29th March- PTFA- mother’s day sale. 

 1st April- Mother’s day lunch. 

 2nd April- Whole school mass- 9.15am led by Year 1.  

 5th April- Easter Eggtravaganza- 3.15pm-3.45pm. 

 8th April- Year 3 and Year 4 Stations of the Cross reflection- 2.15pm- Parents welcome. 

 10th April- PTFA disco- 3.15pm. 

 12th April- Whole school mass- 9.15am- led by all. 

 Easter Holiday- 15th April-26th April. 

 May- Key Stage 1 SAT’s testing. 

 May 13th-May 16th Key Stage 2 SAT’s testing. 

 23rd May- PTFA school disco- 3.15pm. 

 9th June- Holy communion Year 3- 10.45am 

 10th June- Key Stage 1 Phonics screening tests. 

 13th June- Confirmation 7pm- Year 6. 

 23rd June- Holy Communion Year 3- 10.45am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning is the lifelong process of transforming information and experience into 
knowledge, skills, behaviour and attitudes. 

 

 
The children celebrated world poetry day yesterday and it inspired a lot of children to write some great poetry.  
Well done to the children who performed in our time to shine assembly- they were great! 
 
I have been in the hall at lunchtime and it is great to see so many healthy lunchboxes, I would like to remind you 
again that we are a ‘nut’ free school. Please ensure that lunchboxes and snacks do not contain any products that 
have nuts in as we do have children in school who are allergic to nuts and any exposure could lead to an 
anaphylactic reaction. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
On Friday 12th April due to Easter mass I have decided to cancel the time to shine assembly in the afternoon. 
Headteacher awards and virtue and values certificates that have been chosen for that week will be celebrated at 
the end of mass in the morning, which you are all welcome to join. 
 
 
We wish you all a happy weekend. 
 

L. Flanagan and staff. 
 
Mrs L Flanagan 
Acting Headteacher 
 



 


